
 Firstly, can I say a HUGE Thank YOU to all of you 

for your support of Children in Need. We know that life 

could be difficult for people at the moment and the over 

whelming response and support for this excellent cause 

has been remarkable.  It has been a real pleasure to watch all the children in 

the playground enjoying doing something different.  

This week I have felt a real uplift in  the mental health of our children, parents 

and staff. I wonder if it is  to do with the announcement that a vaccine may be 

available soon. It feels like there is hope in our community that there is light at 

the end of this awful Covid 19 tunnel.  

On Wednesday, we remembered all those who were lost in wars by holding a 

two-minute silence across the school. Revd Fremmer sent a thought provoking 

Worship which made us all feel that even though life has been so hard recently 

we have so much to be grateful for.   

In line with the latest Government guidelines, regrettably it will not be possible 

to perform a Nativity play to an audience this year. However, we will still be 

putting on a Nativity and this will be shared with you to watch at home. We will 

send more information about this in the next couple of weeks. The same guid-

ance also means that sadly we will not be able to exchange Christmas cards in 

school. I hope you all enjoy watching Children in Need tonight.  
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Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This weekȭs attendance  

superstars are: 
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Reading Raffle 

 

 

 
This weeks winner is 

  Noah in 5P  

Well done Noah! 

Each Friday every child who 
has read 5 times during the 

previous 7 days will have 
their name entered into  

the class raffle.  

Class winners are entered 
into the school draw  and 

the lucky winner receives a 
£5 Amazon voucher. 

 

 

Class  Raffle 
winners will 
receive one 
of our new 

Reading 
Book Marks 
that arrived 

today! 

Thank you we have raised and amazing  ... 

£831 
so far! If you havenȭt had a chance yet please 

donȭt worry there is still time to donate.  

Just visit our Just Giving page  KPS JUST GIVING 

Today the children have been helping to raise money and awareness for Children in 
Need by wearing their pyjamas or onesies to school! The children have spent some 
time thinking and learning about where the money raised for Children in Need goes to 
and how it helps children across the UK. We had time to think about this and reflect on 
why it is important to help those who are vulnerable when we sang Ȭtogether we can 
change the worldȭȢ 

We have held a best dressed competition across the school and we have a Key Stage 1 
and a Key Stage 2 winner. The Key Stage 2 winner is Charlie 3L, Key Stage 1 winner is 

Marley 2KM and our FS 
winner is  Sienna in FSM.  

We also held a Pudsey 
bear colouring competi-
tion, our winners are 
Anay FSM, Darcey 2KM, 
Martha 4H. They will 
receive Pudsey Bears as 
soon as they have been 
through quarantine! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kibworthprimaryschool


 
 
 
 
 
 
In this week's assembly,  we 
started looking at our value of 
PEACE. Dear God, We thank you 
for giving us your peace.  
Help us to spread peace at home 
and at school by loving and car-
ing for one another.  
Help us to spread peace by listen-
ing to one another, even when 
we donȭt agree.  
Help us to spread peace by shar-
ing our time with those who are 
lonely and who need a friend.  
Help us to spread peace by think-
ing and praying for children who 
have no food or who are fright-
ened and live in fear.  
Let us pray every day for peace 
for our families, for our friends 
and for ourselves.  
Amen  

Anti Bullying Week 

  
This week Kibworth Creatives would like to 
congratulate the following pupils for  
   "Shining their Lightó 
Congratulations to ê  

Zain, Walker, Sophie, Ruby, Maddison, Grace-
Kellie, Noah and Charlie. 

Well done all and thank you to Robin and Helen. 
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Discovery Live 

ȬHow children learn and how you can help themȭ 

Wednesday 18th November 2020 

7.00pm-8.00pm  

The next Discovery Live event has been scheduled as an opportunity to hear directly 
from our Director of Primary Education, David Briggs and Emma Turner, Research 
Lead as they discuss and explain ȬHow children learn and how you can help themȭȢ 
The sessions will consist of both a presentation led by Emma Turner and David Briggs 
followed by a Q&A for parents.  

If you would like to join this event please follow this LINK 

STARTING SCHOOL - SEPTEMBER 2021 
The application process for children due to start school in 

September 2021 is now open. So, if you have a child due 

to start school next September, please apply online using 

the Local Authority Portal The deadline for ad-

missions is Friday 15th January 2021. 

Look at our Resources for new parents on our website HERE 

 If you need any assistance please get in touch with our office. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjJlZDk4YTQtZjdhZS00YjFmLWJlYjQtM2FhMDdhNTQxYjdi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22a9f3c5ed-5897-40fa-8267-6e3abc001a34%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228abc124d-91cd-4f73-bec6-1564c754bbd2%22%2c%22IsBroadcas
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-now/apply-for-a-primary-school-place
https://www.kibworthprimary.org.uk/parent-resources/new-starter-september-2021-information

